
CORPORATE OFFICE 

Level 1  

32 Oxford Terrace Telephone:  0064 3 364 4134 

Christchurch Central     Kathleen.smitheram@cdhb.health.nz; 

CHRISTCHURCH  8011 

25 November 2021 

RE Official Information Act request CDHB 10752 & WCDHB 9628 

I refer to your email dated 8 November 2021 requesting the following information under the Official Information 
Act from Canterbury DHB and West Coast DHB. Specifically:  

1. Who is given information on the daily Covid cases in each DHB region in advance of any Ministry of
Health or government statement, or briefing?

2. Which stakeholders and/or partner organisations are given information?
3. The nature of the information; what information about the Covid cases are people given?

Neither DHB receives any information on the national daily Covid cases in advance of any Ministry of Health or 
government statement or briefing.   

No stakeholders or partner organisations are advised of cases in advance of Ministry of Health or Government. 

I trust that this satisfies your interest in this matter. 

Please note that this response, or an edited version of this response, may be published on the Canterbury DHB and 
West Coast DHB websites.  

Yours sincerely 

Tracey Maisey 
Executive Director 
Planning, Funding & Decision Support 
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